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WEEK B            CALENDAR - TERM 6 

Monday 1st July •  
Tuesday 2nd July •  
Wednesday 3rd July •  

Thursday 4th July •  

Friday 5th July •  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It was a pleasure this week to spend an evening at Cumberwell with the year 11s and year 13s 
as they celebrated together at their Prom. Everyone looked incredible arriving in style in a range 
of vehicles! Now that the exams are officially completed, I hope they have an excellent summer. 

At school we have had science trips, geography trips, year 5 open mornings and cluster day: a 
busy time. It’s been so much better with the sunshine too!  

This coming week we have all our year 6 students coming for the day as well as their parents in 
the evening. As happens every year, there are some parents that decline their place at St 
Laurence meaning that we have a couple of spaces for September. If you know of anyone who 
didn’t get a place or who thought they shouldn’t apply, please do let them know that they are 
still able to get a place for September and only must call the school to get the details. 

Finally, as mentioned before, we will be inviting the sniffer dogs into school this term. I wanted 
to confirm that the handlers are all DBS checked and very used to working in a school setting.  

Don’t forget to book your tickets for Charlie and the Chocolate Factory! 

A vacancy has become available for the Diocese of Salisbury, for more information please follow 
the link, DBF Vacancies - The Diocese of Salisbury (anglican.org) 

Please could I once again take this opportunity to remind parents to avoid dropping children off 
in the school carpark to alleviate traffic in the surrounding area.  
 
Mr Farrer 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.salisbury.anglican.org/vacancies/dbf-vacancies/


 

To report a student absence please ring the Attendance Line by 8:30am on 01225 309501 
 

From Mrs Barber – Assistant Headteacher – Online Safety 
Family Pairing 
Monitoring your child’s activity on social media is not an invasion of their privacy, it is a protective 
measure in the online world. 
Of the more popular apps, here are ones that allow family pairing along with a link which describes what 
family pairing is, the features available and how to set it up: 
TikTok - TikTok Social Media Privacy Settings - Internet Matters 
Snapchat – Snapchat Parental Controls and Privacy Settings | Internet Matters 
YouTube What is a supervised experience on YouTube? - YouTube Help (google.com)   
Instagram About supervision on Instagram | Instagram Help Centre 
 

 
 
Lost Property  
 
Each term, we have a large amount of lost property left at Student Reception, which often goes 
unclaimed. 
 
To help us to reunite lost property with their owners please ensure that ALL belongings have your child’s 
name in them – if we can identify an owner the item will be placed in the Tutor Tray, collected each 
morning, and returned to students during their Tutorial time. Remember to also put names in any items 
bought throughout the year. 
 
At the end of each term unclaimed belongings are disposed of and can no longer be collected. 
Please remind students that they are only allowed to look for lost property after 3:00pm each day.  
Phones and items of value are stored at the main Reception desk if they have been handed in. 
 
. 

https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/tiktok-privacy-and-safety-settings/#family-pairing-tiktok
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/social-media/snapchat/#snapchat-family-centre
https://support.google.com/youtube/answer/10314940?hl=en-GB
https://help.instagram.com/658522825492278
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From: Miss Eyles – Head of Dance 
Leggings donation.  
The dance department need any spare black or blue plain leggings, that you may no longer need or 
wear. If you have any spare leggings, please could you donate them to the dance department for spare 
kit.  
 
Please hand to student reception by the end of this term, ready for upcycling.  
 
From: Mr Chadwick – Head of English 
 
At Year 10 parents evening, there were several requests asking about productions of some of the GCSE 
English Literature set texts. 
 
JB Priestley's An Inspector Calls plays at Bristol Hippodrome from 8-12 October. We were going to run a 
trip, but the theatre would not give us enough tickets to make this viable. Therefore, students and 
parents should book individually with the theatre. 

There are various versions of Shakespeare's Macbeth on school media stream. The website Drama 
Online Drama Online - Home (dramaonlinelibrary.com) also has a production of this play.  
Username = Laurence 
Password = Drama 
Type Macbeth in the search bar and the first play is from 2018, featuring Ann-Marie Duff as Lady 
Macbeth. It’s 2 hours and 15 minutes. 
 
From: Ms Woodley – Careers 
 
We held our 2024 Careers Fair on Wednesday 26 June, with over 25 local and national employers joining us for 
the day. It was a huge success with all students having some really good conversations with the visiting 
businesses, who commented just how mature and engaged they all were. 
 
From Mrs Nash – Head of Drama 
 
Charlie and the Chocolate Factory  
 
Tickets are selling well for our summer production of 'Charlie' - do book these through parent pay to 
save money on 'on the door' prices and to prevent disappointment - last year's 'Bugsy' was a sell out! 
Performances are at 7pm on Tuesday 9th, Thursday 11th and Friday 12th July.  
 
Cast and crew are reminded of the whole day rehearsal on Saturday 6th July from 10am until 4pm.  This 
will be a very important day where the technical elements start to come together and last minutes 
changes are made so we do expect everyone there. Students should remember to bring plenty of 
food/drink and to wear cool, comfortable clothes if the weather looks to be hot. All involved will also be 
off timetable for dress rehearsals on Monday 8th July and are performing to 300 primary school pupils at 
a Friday matinee!  
 
Most of the costume have been provided but we are asking students to provide their own footwear if 
possible and some parts have a few specific requirements.  Those involved should know about these so 
please do check that your child has what they need if they are involved in the show.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
 

https://www.dramaonlinelibrary.com/
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Restaurant Menu for Week Commencing Monday 1st July 2024 
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